BDAA July 2015 Newsletter

Dental Changes at
the University of
Bristol

On 3rd August, the new Faculty of
Health Sciences is replacing the
Faculty of Medicine and Dentistry.
Dean of the new faculty is no other
than our very own Professor
Jonathan Sandy. I'm sure for many,
Jonathan will need no introduction but
for those not to have met him, he was
appointed to Bristol University as a
Consultant Senior Lecturer ...

Read more.

Paul King Retires!

There was a huge turnout to mark the
retirement of Paul King on June 26th.
The occasion was held in the
courtyard outside the student bar and
was complete with live music and a
hog roast. A great occasion! Paul
says he has now retired but we note
he is due to lecture next month at the
25th Congress of the ...

Read more.

Reunions
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A major part of our work is to assist fellow members in organising reunions. If anyone is interested
then please use the facilities via the contact form under the reunion tab on our website. Bristol has
changed enormously in recent years and continues to evolve at a rapid pace. Many past
graduates have enjoyed returning to Bristol for a reunion weekend and we can assist with
suggestions of venues together with providing tours of BDH on Saturday mornings.

Further New
Appointments...

NHS England has announced the
appointment of Sara Hurley (nee
Skinner) BDS(U. Brist.) MFGDP(UK)
MSc(UCL) MA(KCL) as Chief Dental
Officer. Sara qualified from the
University of Bristol Dental School in
1988. Commissioned into the Royal
Army Dental Corps, she has
continued to broaden her clinical
dentistry portfolio gaining Membership of General Dental Practitioners (UK) in 2003, a Masters in
Dental ...

Read more.

In memoriam...

It is a matter of sincere regret to report that we have received news of the deaths of the following
members

Richard Gorham (BDS 1965)
David James (BDS 1965)

Tony Chivers (graduated 1951)
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